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International Symposium on Textual Analysis of Companies Annual 

Reports and Management Fraud Risk Assessment Models – 23rd 

January 2019 

DIAS organized an International Symposium on “Textual Analysis of Companies Annual 

Reports and Management Fraud Risk Assessment Models” on 23rd January 2019 in the 

Conference Hall. The Symposium was an initiative under the aegis of Academic Committee – 

MBA, organized by Dr. Shilki Bhatia, HOD, MBA Department and Ms. Neelu Walia, Academic 

Coordinator, MBA Department. 

 

The symposium was organized for MBA Students to understand the Textual Analysis of 

Companies and various Fraud Risk Assessment Models. Along with the students Faculty members 

also participated in it.  

The resource person for the session was Dr. Rajendra P. Srivastava, Professor Emeritus of 

Accounting & Information Systems in the School of Business, University of Kansas, Lawrence, 

USA. He has published over 110 academic articles in prestigious Journals. He is currently serving 

as an Editor of Journal of Information Systems of the IS section of the American Accounting 
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Association. He gave information about the textual analysis of the annual reports of companies 

and how it is useful for the management in decision making process.  He also talked about various 

models that companies uses to assess the Fraud Risk. He told students how companies can find out 

about various risks threatening to them and how they can overcome those risks. Overall the session 

was very enlightening and knowledge enhancing.  

Dr. Rajendra P. Srivastava was felicitated with a Memento as a token of respect and appreciation 

by Dr. N Malati, Director, DIAS. A vote of thanks was proposed by Dr. Shilki Bhatia, HOD MBA, 

Department. 

 


